December 19, 2019
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about a coup. Your letter to congress this week is ter-
rifying. I know that letter writing can be an act of desperation in response
to feeling powerless. Your letter also indicates that you are remarkably
unhinged (Nero creeps to mind). The letter is largely a list of easily fal-
sifiable conspiracy theories with ad hominem attacks on anyone coming to
mind including denigrating prayer. I can only hope that you are correct
and will soon be out of office and in prison. Frighteningly you appear to
retain the support of many of the underqualified judges appointed over the
past three years and every republican in congress. Together you appear set
on overthrowing majority government.

Please assure me that you will resign.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our democracy.

Sincerely,
Eric Babson



